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Public Works 
 
 
 

Department Contract Representative  Sundaramoorthy (Sri) Srirajan, 
P.E., Chief 

Telephone Number (909) 387-8166 

 
 

Contractor  State of California Department of 
Transportation (Caltrans) 

Contractor Representative Mary Padres, P.E. 

Telephone Number (909) 388-7190 

Contract Term       

Original Contract Amount $0 

Amendment Amount       

Total Contract Amount $0 

Cost Center 6650002000  H14795 

 
 
Briefly describe the general nature of the contract:  
 
Caltrans Contract No. 08-SBD-15-PM /08-SBD-215-PM (Freeway Agreement) (County Contract No. 
12-581) approved by the County Board of Supervisors (Board) on August 21, 2012 (Item No. 43) 
consents to the realignment, improvement, or closure of certain roads along I-15 and I-215. Under 
the Freeway Agreement and after construction completion, a Freeway Maintenance Agreement is 
necessary, which establishes the control and maintenance responsibilities between Caltrans and 
County for roads included in the Freeway Agreement. This Freeway Maintenance Agreement 
updates and supersedes portions of Freeway Maintenance Agreement dated September 8, 1986 
(County Contract No. 86-819, Item No. 38). There are no additional costs associated with the 
proposed Freeway Maintenance Agreement, other than the annual road maintenance. 
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Scott Runyan, County Counsel   Mohammad Ali, P.E.   Kevin Blakeslee, Director 
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